
 

Summer Sausage Sizzle!  
 
It may seem a long time ago but this yearôs 
summer fair was a sun drenched success!   
 
A big thank you to all our volunteers and to 
the parents and children who came along 
and helped us raise Ã2,169.49. A special 
thanks go to the teachers who bravely took 
to the stocks for a thorough soakingémaking 
it the most popular stall of the day. 
 

Vote Cavendish! 
 
Only a few days left and we need your votes!!  
 
Cavendish PTA has made a bid for Ã5,000 to the One Family Foundation Community Award Scheme. 
Having made it through to the final stages we now need everyone to vote for Cavendish Primary 
School to secure the money.  
 
The bid is to fund extra educational, creative and physical equipment for Cavendish before and after 
school club. Your children may not use the club, but it makes a huge difference to the lives of many of 
your fellow parents and children. So far we have received 120 votes, which isnôt enough to secure the 
money ï your vote will make the difference. 
 
Only with your votes will we win the money. Please visit the One Family website Click VOTE. It will 
ask you to log in. Here you will need to register before you can vote.  It may take a few minutes but it 
will be worth it! 
 

Please vote and spread the word!! Voting closes on Tuesday 3rd November. 
 

www.foundation.onefamily.com/projects/cavendish-care-club/ 

Welcome to the Cavendish PTA Newsletter Autumn 2015  

PTA Cake Bake ï a start of term welcome to parents new and old.  Always popular and 
this year was no exception with cakes selling out in record time, fundraising a whopping 
Ã337, split between Macmillan and the PTA. Thanks again to the budding bakers who 
created such tasty delights ï remember to collect your cake tins from the school office. 
 

Rock Over Climbing Adventure Day ï Big thank you to Rock Over Climbing Centre 
who generously gave Cavendish pupils a Ã1 special offer to launch their exciting new  
facilities - with all proceeds going to the PTA.  Lots of thrill-seeking families climbed, scaled 
and swung their way to raising Ã200 for the school. 

https://foundation.onefamily.com/projects/cavendish-care-club/
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Spooky Bonfire Discoé. 
 
Due to the building work at the school it was with great sadness 
that we had to cancel our hugely popular Bonfire Night this year. 
But weôll be back with a spectacular event in 2016!  No need for 
tears though as weôve got a Spooky Bonfire Disco planned for Fri-
day November 6th thatôs sure to get everyone shaking in their 
bootséto the music! 
 
There will be lots of ghostly goings on with a Halloween / Bonfire 
themed disco, hotly contested fancy dress competition, ghoulish 
games and terrible treats ï thereôs even a dark spooky rooméif 
youôre brave enough to enter! 
 
Plenty of frighteningly good fun for children of all ages.  The event 
runs from 5pm to 7pm so everyone has time to go home and dress 
up ï from ghosts with phantom fireworks to witches casting fire 
spells weôll all be boogieing the night away and giving prizes for the 
best costumes.   
With blazing hotdogs available on the night as well as drinks and 
treats, you donôt even have to worry about feeding the little mon-
sters! 
 
Cost Ã1.50 per child. Tickets available in advance via Parent Pay 
or a limited number of tickets will be available on the door. Babies 
and toddlers are free. 
 
Weôre also on the hunt for some vampiresé.sorry we mean volun-
teerséto help set up/run the event on the night.  We canôt do this 
without you so if you have any time to spare on November 6th, 
please email volunteers@cavendishpta.org.uk 
 

Halfordôs Bike Donation 
 
Having supported the 
launch of our Bike Club 
the PTA are delighted to 
announce that the school 
will benefit from the dona-
tion of several recondi-
tioned bicycles as part of 
Halfordôs Bike Donation 
Project. 
 
The bikes will be  
delivered on October 
22nd...just in time for the 
children attending Bike 
Club to try them out for 
size! 

Come Along for Spooky Fun! 

mailto:volunteers@cavendishpta.org.uk


Ho Ho Ho! 
 
Sssshhhhhhé. 
 
To finish off the year 
weôre planning a very 
special Christmas party 
that you wonôt want to 
miss. We canôt give too 
much away but letôs just 
say Rudolph and his deer 
friends could be making a 
very live appearance 
alongside Father  
Christmasé  
Watch this space! 

 

 
Donôt Miss Out 
Sign Up! 

 
To make sure you hear 
all the latest news sign 
up to the PTA mailing list 
www.cavendishpta.org.uk  
 
 
 

GREETING CARD 
PROJECT 

 
We hope youôre excited as we 
are about this yearôs Greeting 
Card Project. With half term upon 
us itôs the perfect time to get  
creative and see your childôs  
festive designs come to life. It 
also means youôll have your 
Christmas cards in the bag by the 
end of October!  
 
You will have already  
received information and the  
order forms this week so we 
thought weôd give you some top 
tips and remind you of deadlines. 
 

Artwork guidelines 
¶ All artwork should be created on an A4 piece of paper or card. 
¶ Artwork can be portrait or landscape. 
¶ Coloured or white paper or card can be used. 
¶ Do not use glitter. 
¶ Everything visible on the front of the artwork will be printed.   
However 2-3mm around the edge may be lost due to the nature 
of the scanning process. To avoid losing words or part of the im-
age please encourage children NOT to write/draw up to the edge. 

¶ Please fix any pastel or charcoal drawings with either fixative or 
hair spray to avoid smudging during transit. 

¶ Reflective materials DO NOT reproduce well.  So please avoid 
materials like foil or similar. 

¶ Avoid any type of pearlised paint or fluorescent/highlighter pens 
as they also do not reproduce well during the scanning process. 

¶ There is no need to reverse any lettering. 
¶ Please note that due to copyright APFS cannot reproduce pic-
tures from books, magazines, the internet or school photographs 
produced by an outside agency without permission from the own-
er of the original work.  However, collaged artwork made from 
pictures/words cut abstractly from a magazine or newspaper are 
allowed in most circumstances. 

 
 
For those families who would prefer to prepare a card for other festi-
vals and occasions the project can cater for all. 
 
The funds raised through your support will be ploughed back into 
Cavendish and used to enrich our childrenôs educational journey. 
 
Submit your childôs artwork to the school office no later than Wednes-
day the 4th November 2015.  Place the artwork, order form and 
payment (cash or cheque) in an envelope marked Cavendish PTA 
Greeting Card Project.  All cheques made payable to: Cavendish 
PTA. 
 

http://www.cavendishpta.org.uk

